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Voters encouraged to cast a ballot in Tuesday’s election  
 

Tuesday (May 1) is Election Day in a special mail ballot election for voters in the San Gorgonio 

Memorial Health Care District.  The election will be conducted completely by mail ballot, which 

means there are no established polling places. 

 

Voters may cast a ballot at the Registrar of Voters office on Election Day between 7 a.m. and 8 

p.m.  The Registrar of Voters office is located at 2724 Gateway Drive in Riverside.  

 

All ballots must be in the registrar’s possession by 8 p.m. on Election Day to be counted.  Ballots 

with postmarks before the deadline cannot be counted if they reach the registrar’s office after 

the 8 p.m. deadline on Tuesday. 

 

Registrar of Voters Kari Verjil encourages every eligible voter to cast a ballot in the election. 

 


